

RAPID CITY FIRE DEPARTMENT



Prepare, Prevent, Protect

Τ	CIP Committee
10:	CIP COMMITTEE

From: Mike Maltaverne-Fire Chief

Subject: 911 ESCC Communications Towers

Date: March 8, 2013

In August of 2012, Rapid City Police Department and Rapid City Fire Department requested funding for two towers to be constructed for public safety communications. The benefit with these additional towers is to increase communications capabilities for east and west Rapid City thus ensuring communications for our police officers and firefighters operating at scenes.

The requested funds were based on estimates for the project. The actual costs for the project are slightly higher than projected. **We are requesting an additional \$48,000 from CIP for this project based on actual construction costs.** Attached is the original memo with the August request and also linked is the minutes from the August CIP meeting where the funds were approved.

We are available for questions and will be at the March CIP meeting.